
Blessed Hugh Church Faringdon 

PPC Meeting 19th June 2025  

8.15 pm – 9.30pm  

Attendees: 

Kathleen, Lorraine, Vanessa, Darren, Father Claro, Willboard 

Apologies: 

Mike, Aude, Paul, JP, Helena 

Matters and actions arising from the last meeting  

Lorraine to speak to Neill regarding setting up a Zoom account 

Children’s room c/o  Aude & JP 

Noticeboard c/o JP 

Youth Group Volunteer c/o Kathleen 

Lorraine to contact the sister that lead the Eucharisitc ministers’ 
retreat to see if she might lead a parish retreat in 2025. 

JP “Operation Lost Sheep”- Questionnaire 
 

Agenda: 

• Youth group update- Helena (as per her email): Helena and Nicole continues to meet with 
the group every other Friday at 5 pm 

• Social Media Update – Karen (not discussed) 

• Children’s Liturgy update- Kathleen: First Holy Communion participants’ parents joining the 
Children’s Liturgy group. 

• Evangelisation –  Kathleen and Lorraine: They showed slides from the meeting regarding 
Evangelisation. Lorraine talked about the courses available and will share the zoom link for 
these as and when they happen. The Ananais Training will start on zoom. It was thought that 
the Evangelisation group may do it first before it gets rolled out to the rest of the 
Parishioners in phases. 

• Formation- Kathleen & JP 

• Pastoral Area Repository – Kathleen took us through the slides of the pastoral area. 

• Focus was on Lapsed Catholics. 

• Parish Pilgrimage – c/o JP (not discussed) 

• Pastoral Area Meeting with The Bishop- Kathleen & Lorraine: Both shared about the 
meeting. 

 
AOB: 
Kathleen: asked if there are any Intercessory prayer groups. She may start a Rosary group. 
Vanessa : Father Claro asked Vanessa to open the Welcome Team to  volunteers and to make a 
rota so there is always someone welcoming parishioners to Mass. 
 
NEXT MEETING: 4 September 2025 (Chair: Lorraine Minutes: Kathleen) 
                              9 October 2025 (Chair: JP, Minutes: Aude) 

 
 


